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Our newsletter is also available on our school website
Dear Parents,





Welcome back to Term 4. We have a number of events planned for this term and we will text you on a regular basis to remind you of dates and times. 





We look forward to seeing you over weeks. 





Regards,


Maureen Simpson


Head Teacher

















Date for your Diary              


                         


Pr 7 Lourdes Secondary        6th May


Parent Evening  





Spring Disco			   28th May  





P7 Induction Days		18th and 19th May





P1 Induction Days   		18th and 19th May





Rag Bag Appeal 		5th June 





Thanksgiving Mass 		17th June p.m. 





Nursery Graduation 		19th June 





Primary 7 Leavers’ Disco	TBC








Mass in Lourdes Church       24th June   10a.m.  
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First Communion





This month our children in Primary 4 will make their First Communion in our local parishes. We will have our Mass of Thanksgiving next month in the school to celebrate this. We wish all our children and families our very 


best wishes and prayers at this special time. 











        























Text Messaging Service





We plan to use this service regularly throughout this term. If you have not signed up to this service or have changed your mobile number please contact the School Office.




















The Rosary Prayer Service





We dedicate the month of May to Our Lady and we will say the Rosary each morning in the school at 8.40  led by Miss Morrison.  Children and parents are welcome to join us in the Media Suite.









































Holidays and In Service.





The school will be closed on Monday 4th May and Thursday 7th May. The staff will be attending In Service Training on Thursday here in the school. 














        


























School Football Team





Congratulations to the Lourdes Primary Football Team and Mr McMaster as they have won the Dollan  Football League. This is the third year in a row they have won this title and a huge thanks has to be given to all the helpers and parents who support this successful team on a weekly basis. 






































Holiday Dates


                 


�May Holidays





School closed Monday 4th May 2015





School closed Thursday 7th May 2015





School closed Friday 22nd May 2015


School closed Monday 25th May 2015





Summer Holiday





School closes at 1pm on Wednesday 24th June 2015





School re-opens Thursday 13th August 2015 





September Weekend Holiday





School Closed Friday 25th September 2015


School Closed Monday 28th September 2015



































Charities





Last term due to the huge efforts of the children and staff a cheque for £500 was sent to SCIAF and £500  to HCPT to support 2 children from the school to go to Lourdes. 









































Summer Outings





We are in the process of arranging outings for the children for June. Similar to Christmas there will be a cost implication. Once the arrangements have been finalised and buses booked a letter for your child’s class will be sent out with specific details. 











        























 School Uniform





Our uniform has improved over the last 2 years with almost all children now wearing a blue shirt and tie on a daily basis.





 Ahead of next session when you will be purchasing new items of uniform we request again that a blue polo shirt and shorts be purchased for P.E. 




















Rag Bag Appeal





Our next appeal is in June.  Money raised will go towards our School Funds. We hope even more of our families will support us in this. Any clothes, curtains, bedding or shoes can be donated. The children should bring donations only on that day. 


























        


























